Alameda County
District Attorney — Family Support Division

NOTICE OF THE RIGHT TO REQUEST A REVIEW

Each parent subject to a support order in the State has the right to request that the District
Attorney review his/her support order to determine if the amount of support should be
changed based on statewide criteria. The District Attorney is not required to review an order
if: 1) the order has been reviewed for adjustment within the prior 12 months; or 2) the order
has been adjusted within the prior 24 months; or 3) one of the parents cannot be located and
there is no new information regarding their whereabouts.

A review may result in alNCREASE or a DECREASE in your order depending on the
circumstances of both the custodial and non-custodial parent.

A REQUEST FOR REVIEW MUST BE IN WRITING.
ONCE YOU HAVE REQUESTED THE DISTRICT ATTORNEY TO REVIEW YOUR

ORDER, THE REVIEW WILL NOT BE TERMINATED REGARDLESS OF
WHETHER YOUR ORDER WILL BE INCREASED OR DECREASED.
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